SPA TRANSMISSION SERVICE REQUEST
All SPA service types have been de-activated on the SWPP OASIS site. If you wish to request SPA service please do so on the SPA OASIS site. (https://sppoasis.spp.org/OASIS/SPA)  SWPP will still process any requests that are submitted on the SPA site and will be the contact for questions regarding OASIS requests that have been submitted.

Jimmy Womack

Supervisor, Tariff Administration

